From: Matt Rich [matt@ward43.org]
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2013 11:31 AM
To: Berlin, Steve; Ahmad, Amer
Cc: Libby Prakel
Subject: Ethics Disclosure-Green City BBQ
Comptroller Ahmad/Steve: 

Our chief of staff, Libby Prakel, and I received invitations from the Green City Market to attend their annual BBQ hosted at the Green City Market in the 43rd Ward. The tickets were valued at $250 a piece and were provided directly by the sponsor. We attended as we work closely with many of the 43rd ward vendors that participated. We were the only 43rd ward staff members that attended. The BBQ took place on July 18th.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Matt



-- 
Matthew Rich
43rd Ward Office

